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	ABBEYVIEW SURGERY 

NEWS – December 2014 


	CHRISTMAS AND NEW YEAR OPENING

The Surgery will be closed Christmas Day, Boxing Day and New Year’s Day.  Usual opening hours will apply for the remainder of the holiday period.

Please remember to order any repeat medication in good time for Christmas.

. x X x .
INFLUENZA CAMPAIGN

We still have a few remaining influenza vaccinations available at the surgery.

Vaccination against influenza is advised and free at the Surgery for all patients aged 65 and over or in an ‘at risk’ group.

(At risk groups include respiratory diseases, heart, kidney or liver problems, Diabetes, pregnant, immunocompromised or are looking after someone as a Carer)

. x X x .
NEW WEB SITE

The Practice is endeavouring to improve all areas of service to our patients.  To enable us to further develop our online services, we now have a NEW WEB SITE which is live from 1 December 2014.

PLEASE NOTE OUR NEW WEB SITE ADDRESS IS :

www.abbeyviewsurgery@nhs.uk
. x X x .

TELEPHONE CONSULTATIONS
The Practice offers a telephone consultation service whereby patients may leave their contact details with Reception and the rota’d Doctor will return their call between 8am and 10am Monday to Friday.  Some slots are targeted at patients who require a more urgent response and a same day call back may then be offered.  Additionally, we now reserve a number of pre-bookable slots for patients who may wish to prebook a telephone consultation with a particular Doctor or on a particular day. 
The Partners and staff at Abbeyview Surgery

wish all our patients a

Very Happy Christmas and Healthy New Year

www.abbeyviewsurgery.nhs.uk


